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Our toddlers celebrating RED day! 

 

 We welcomed the help of Ms. 

Maureen from the sub pool this 

week and Ms. Gloria from our 

East Brunswick sister center. 

 

 Remember to like us 

on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/BHspotsw

ood.  We always update the 

page and we would love for 

you to join our online 

community.   

 

 Please provide at least two 

sets of weather appropriate 

clothing, including socks and 

shoes for your child. All items 

should be labeled and placed 

in your child’s cubby.  

 

 Please check your child’s 

take-home folder each night.  

 

 Please continue to ensure the 

ingredients are listed with all 

food being sent in from home. 

We are unable to serve food 

without original packings and 

ingredients being given to the 

front office.  In addition, we 

are unable to refrigerate or 

heat food from home. 
 

 

 

 

 

 Our Annual Re-Registration Forms have been distributed. 
Please submit to the office by Friday, February 22nd. 
 

 We will be closed Monday, February 18th for President’s 
Day for a staff in-service training.  

 

 Is your children entering Kindergarten this fall, or know 
someone who is? Please join us for our Kindergarten Open 
House on February 21st from 5:00-6:00pm 

 

 We will be celebrating Dr. Seuss week February 25th-
March 1st! Check back for all the fun things we have 
planned! 

 

 At Bright Horizons, we recognize the talents of dedicated, 
creative, and hardworking people who care passionately 
about children, families, and each other. The Awards of 
Excellence is our signature recognition program, 
acknowledging those who inspire us with their exceptional 
efforts and make Bright Horizons the best it can be. Now is 
your chance to recognize those who impress, support, and 
care for you with their consistent excellence. Please visit 
the Awards of Excellence Nomination Website to start 
nominating today! All nominations are due by Friday, 
March 1st. We appreciate your time and effort in 
recognizing those who you feel are deserving of special 
acknowledgement. Thank you for your participation in this 
important recognition program for the Bright Horizons 
family! 
https://www.brighthorizons.com/awards 
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